Senate Committee on Admissions

Report to Senate
February 15, 2013

Meeting 4:00 p.m. College of Nursing Conference Room B

Committee received report from Dr. Wendy Lin-Cook, Assistant Vice President of Admissions regarding undergraduate applications for fall.  Applications continue to trend upward with increase in academic profile of admitted students.  Deposits are increased over same period last year with a goal of 1250 for the fall freshman class. 
The committee reviewed a report on retention from Janet Easterling of Institutional Research and that report is available to Senators on Blackboard.   

The committee discussed a continued desire to have an active role in decision-making related to enrollment of students.  

Revision of University CLEP Policy:  Continued discussion.  The chair has contacted the Registrar to request data related to the number of students currently utilizing the CLEP option.

Future meetings scheduled as follows:

Wednesday, March 13, 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday, April 3, 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday, May 1, 4:00 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Petersen,

Chair 

